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UPCOMING EVENTS 

¶ Term 2 finishes 8th July 

¶ Term 3 begins 25th July 

¶ Mayoral Welcome 26th 
July 

 
Waimate Library 

ôReading With Wolfieõ 
 
These school holidays 
Waimate Library is 
launching their Reading 
With Wolfie programme 
where children can go and 
read with Wolfie, a rescue 
greyhound owned by WDC 
Animal Control officer, 
Linda Shefford. 
The school holiday 
programme has two 
components. Thereõs a 
storytime (Tuesday 12 July 
10.30 - 11.30) that everyone 
is welcome to attend, and 
will have a focus on dog 
safety. There will also be 
several half hour sessions 
(bookings essential) for one 
to four children where they 
can sit down with Wolfie, 
get to know him and read 
him a story. For those too 
young, or not comfortable 
reading, Ann Hume is happy 
to read for them or a parent 
can help out. 
 
 

Web Site:  
http://
centennial.ultranet.school.nz/
Home/.   

 
July 8th 2022 
 
He aha te mea nui o te ao? He tangata, he tangata, he tangata. 
What is the most important thing in the world? It is people, it is 
people, it is people. 
 
TƋnƅ koutou e te whƅnau, 
 
WEõVE MADE IT HALF WAY! 
Weõve made it to the end of Term 2, and what a term it has been!  I 
am immensely proud of the staff and tamariki of Centennial School for 
the way they have managed under some very challenging circumstances 
- Covid, flu, gastro, staffing shortages due to illness and split classes 
where relief teachers couldnõt be found, large numbers of tamariki 
away daily in the second part of the term, sometimes having 2-3 
teachers a day in one class as we all mucked in and covered for each 
other.  The resilience and respect for each other demonstrated by our 
tamariki and staff has been fantastic! 
Despite these challenges, we have still been able to provide plenty of 
additional experiences for our tamariki e.g  preparations for the 
White Horse opening, Matariki and the display in the old BNZ building, 
Pink Shirt Day with itõs Bullying Free messages, school, district and 
regional cross country days, the return to whƅnau assemblies, Jumping 
June, Jump Jam and of course the everyday running of classrooms.   
 
THANK YOU WHANAU!  
The support and understanding we have received from our Centennial 
families has been great - from letting us know when your children 
would be absent and why or getting your children to school while 
things have been unsettled and challenging, to helping with the various 
activities we have taken part in and supporting our whƅnau 
assemblies.  We really appreciate your on-going communication and 
support - thank you! 
 
JUMP JAM 
Our Jump Jam team went to Timaru last Thursday 30th June and did 
us proud again!  Although this year was non-competitive, our team still 
gave it their absolute best.  Many thanks to Mrs Matheson and Mrs 
Swatridge for the hours of training they put in with our team.   
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CYBER SAFETY THESE HOLIDAYS 
With the school holidays upon us, it is timely to check in and 
remind our whƅnau of the risks of cyberbullying and the need to 
be vigilant around device use and online activity. 
Netsafe is one of the many places you can go for support in 
managing online safety at home.  https://www.netsafe.org.nz/
parenttoolkit/ Remember, talk to your child often about what 
they are doing online, who they are talking to, and how they are 
using their devices - games, YouTube, TikTok etc.  Visit these 
sites yourself and get an understanding of what they are about, 
and plan ahead so your child knows what to do if something 
inappropriate or unexpected happens when they are online.   

DUFFY BOOKS IN HOMES ASSEMBLY  
Today we were very fortunate to have our Mayor, Craig Rowley, 
join us as our special guest at our mid-year ôDuffy Books in 
Homesõ assembly.  One of the bonuses at Waimate Centennial is 
that we are a Duffy School which means the children each 
receive 5 free books a year.  An excellent way to promote reading 
both at school and in the home.  

 
 

  

STANDING TALL  
Respect in all Areas - 
Amelia Buckingham, Josh 
Smith 
Respect for Others - 
James Hodder 
 
CLASS AWARDS 
Effort & Progress in Arts -  
Abel Venegas Cabezas, Flynn 
Mehrtens 
Focus - Reuben Sugrue 
Positive Attitude - Cameron 
Cooper, James Fraser 
 
GOLD BAND WINNERS 
Weka - Kate Gillespie, 
James Hodder, Aaliayah 
Tagiaia, Abel Venegas 
Cabezas 

Kakapo - Abbie Sew Hoy, 
Amelia Buckingham, Aroha 
Taupo, Carter Buchanan, 
Charlotte Knightly, Eden 
Grieve, Jake Taupo, Jakob 
Boyes-Burt, James Fraser, 
Jet Chetwynd, Jorja 
McKnight, Leila-Jade 
Beazley, Mason Gosney, Suri 
Apafi, Tahlia Ainsworth 

Pukeko - Jaxon Coulbeck, 
RJ Sanders, Josh Smith, 
Jasper Donaldson, Xander 
Horrell 

 

************************************************************************* 

Please Return: I have received and read this newsletter (   ) (tick)     

Family name_______________________ 
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